From: Willie Gallagher

Sent: 31 March 2008 12:39

To: Steven Bell; Steve Reynolds; Damian Sharp; Tony Glazebrook
Subject: FW: Tramway Prior Approval and Quality Control
Attachments: Prior Approval and Quality Control - DRL.doc

Importance: High

FYI

I will be responding formally to Stephen in the next couple of days. Would like it to be a positive way forward.

Willie

From: Fiona Mable [mailto:Fiona.Mable@edinburgh.gov.uk]
Sent: 31 March 2008 10:55

To: Willie Gallagher

Subject: Tramway Prior Approval and Quality Control
Importance: High

Please find attached a letter from David Leslie regarding the above. The original is being sent through the post.

Fiona

Fiona Mable, Head of Service Secretary

Planning and Strategy, City Development

The City of Edinburgh Council, Waverley Court, BC G3
4 East Market Street, EDINBURGH EH8 8BG

Tel: 0131 NG
Fax: 0131 I -

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are
addressed.

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its
contents to any other person.

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by
the recipient.
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